
Holiday Schedule & Communication  

  

On behalf of the Staff at St. Gabriel Child Care Centres and the Board of Directors, we would like to wish all of 
our families a very happy and Safe Holiday Season! 

Please ensure that you confirm your Holiday schedule with the Classroom teachers. You can do so 
by messaging through our Hi Mama App. Numbers are traditionally reduced during this time and rooms may be 
combined. 

Please Note:  Your child can only attend on the regular days they attend the program. For example, If your 
child's regular program does not include Thursday's, your child will not be able to attend the Christmas Eve 
Thursday. The centre does not allow/permit any switching of days at any time or to make up for Holiday 
time.  

In the event you require an extra day (a day outside of your regular schedule day) during the holidays, kindly 
email info@stgabrielchildcare.com to inquire about availability, once availability has been confirmed, you will 
be billed a one time daily fee rate for that extra day.   
 
Before and After School Program 
B&A will NOT be running for the School Holiday closure from December 21, 2020 to January 11, 2021.  

Please Note: Winter Break Camp registration has been sent out for students currently enrolled in our Before 
and After School Program. Please carefully read through and complete a registration form if you are 
interested in having your child joining us. 

December 24th, 2020 - Christmas 
Eve

Centres Closed 

December 25th, 2020 - Christmas  Centres Closed

December 26th, 2020 – Boxing Day Centres Closed

December 29th, 2020 Centres Closed/Professional 
Development

December 30th, 2020 Toddler/Preschool Rooms Open 
 

December 31st, 2020 Toddler/Preschool Rooms Open – 
7:30am - 12pm

New Year’s Day - January 1st, 
2021

Centres Closed

January 11th, 2021 Toddler/Preschool Rooms Open 
Before and After School Programs 

Resumes 

mailto:info@stgabrielchildcare.com


Please don't hesitate to contact us with any further questions. 


